
August 27, 2021 

Dear SMASH Families, This is not for returning students, this is for NEW SIBLING APPLICATIONS: IS YOUR 
CHILD GOING TO BE A NEW STUDENT AT SMASH NEXT YEAR?  

ALL APPLICATONS MUST BE SUBMITTED ONLINE  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdScxuiM8RZ4rVBUyrWrWSy87Hqj7sCgnBjOZiqXpZJBuDYg
/viewform?usp=pp_url or PLEASE GO ONLINE TO:  

• https://www.smmusd.org/smash  

• click on “About Us” banner  

• go to drop down menu to “Admissions”  

• scroll down to link “Access the online 2022-2023 SMASH Application”  

• Complete the application and submit. In section three it will ask you for the name of the sibling who is 
already attending SMASH.  

• Application MUST be submitted before 3:00pm on March 11, 2022. Application process will close at 
that time and no more applications will be accepted. This is to apply for new students only - NOT for 
returning students. Returning students will fill out “Is Your Returning to SMASH” form that will come out 
soon. 

 

Jessica 


